
Email from Maria Caulfield MP 

Subject: RE: New Offline A27 - surveys - letter from National Highways (NH) 

Dear Alison 

I am just following up on your email as I have met with National Highways this week . 

The situation is that they are working up plans for a number of national schemes to go forward to 

the RIS 3 funding programme for roads. The A27 has been identified as a road that needs major 

improvement. 

They are looking at all options including the option to dual the exiting road . The surveys that are 

being done will identify what is feasible and they are surveying the whole area including the 

properties alongside the current road. 

IN the spring they will start local consultations with the community and parish councils will be part 

of this and the aim is to make a decision on the route by 2023 and  a decision on whether this will be 

funded will be taken in 2024 . 

I am happy to come to any parish meeting to discuss this if this would be helpful. 

With all good wishes 

Maria 

Maria Caulfield MP 

Lewes Constituency 


